Date	

Dear ,

This coming June, I will be investing my life by taking the opportunity to travel to Uganda with a team from my church on a mission trip with Horizon International. We will be working alongside the local coordinators and pastors to facilitate a retreat for teenage African orphans, and a VBS for younger orphans. It will be a great way to build relationships and learn more about the challenges these children and young adults face.

Horizon International was started in 2001 with a vision to provide hope to the children of Africa who have been orphaned because of HIV/AIDS.

Horizon has nearly 3,000 orphans in their network and they sponsor many teams every year to help bring hope and care to these children.

This will be my first mission trip, as well as, my first visit to Africa. I am sure this will be a life-changing experience for me and a time to humble myself before the Father. I ask for your prayers and support as I embark on this adventure.

The total cost of this trip is approximately \$3,400. I pray and trust that God will provide through friends like you. Would you be willing to help support me financially, in addition to your prayers? If so, you can make a donation online on my trip page at: PUT YOUR PERSONAL PAGE LINK HERE or you can mail a check payable to Horizon International, and mail it to:

Horizon International 350 JH Walker Dr Pendleton, IN 46064

Please be sure and include my name on the memo line. All donations are tax deductible.

If you have any questions about the trip, you can call me.

If you would like to learn more about the Horizon International you can log onto www.horizonorphans.com.

Thank you for your time, and God Bless!

Sincerely, Your Name